
Student Notices 
Tuesday, April 25, 2023 

 

Announcement 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  
The Spectrum Department is looking to fill vacancies for next year. If you are a Grade 8 or 9 student who is 

interested in joining the Spectrum department next year, please stop by room 405 to pick an application form. 

Application forms are due to Ms. Girard's box in the office no later than Friday, April 28th, 2023. 

 

An important notice for students: A schedule with the names of the students who will be writing a 
graduation assessment has been posted in the Williams Lounge, C Lounge, Gilbert Lounge, and 
on the bulletin board in the 400 wing outside of Mrs.Campbell’s office. Students, please check the 
lists and note WHEN and WHERE you are writing your assessment. 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  
Day 3 of Mourning: 

An average 3-4 Canadian workers die each day on the job. Three or four families that said goodbye to their 

loved ones when they left for work in the morning, families that were never able to welcome them home at 

the end of the day again.  

Young workers like us are statistically the most likely to be hurt on the job. Don’t be a statistic: insist on 

safety training, use safety equipment at work, and always exercise your right to refuse unsafe work. 

 

On Friday April 28th, The National Day of Mourning, remember those who have been injured or have died 

at work. Please, mourn them, but don’t be one of the mourned – stay safe at work. 

 

Hey Grads, reminder that the Ticket Request forms for this year’s Commencement Ceremony are due 

tomorrow by 3:30pm! Hurry and submit yours to the main office before the deadline! 

 

Grads have the opportunity to submit a personalized comment (max. 40 words) that will be read aloud as they 

cross the stage at the commencement ceremony on June 17th. Grads are asked to submit their commencement 

write-up using an online survey. Submissions can be made on the survey by clicking the link on the SLSS 

website. The deadline for commencement ceremony write-up submissions May 5th at 3pm. Please note that 

general comments will be read for those grads who don't make personalized submissions. 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ___ 

CLC 12 students, this is a reminder to check for your name on the yellow lists posted around the school 

entrances -There is a mandatory Check In for these students during PLT this Wed. in room 501 with Ms. 

Sidhu-Grewal & Ms. Mah. 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

This is a reminder that we have alternate bell schedules tomorrow and on Thursday to accommodate 
parent-teacher conferences. Please note that students will be dismissed for the day at 1:05pm on both 
days.  
 

 

 


